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Thursday 5th June 2025 
 

Year 5 Residential Trip 2026 Interest Letter 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are thrilled to share some exciting news with you regarding an opportunity for your children. We are currently 
planning a Year 5 Residential Trip (2 night/3 day) for next Summer in 2026, and it promises to be an unforgettable 
experience for all! 
 
The trip will provide our children with a chance to explore, learn, and bond with their peers in a wonderful setting. This 
adventure will not only enrich their educational journey but also help them develop essential skills such as teamwork, 
independence, and resilience. 
 
While the final details are yet to be confirmed, we anticipate that the cost will be around £350. This amount will cover 
accommodation, meals, activities and transport. We will provide further information on specific dates, activities, and 
arrangements once we have a clearer indication of numbers. 
 
We realise this sounds like a lot of money but you will have the opportunity to spread the cost throughout the coming 
academic year, which should help with this.  
 
At this point, we would like to gauge the level of interest from our pupils and families. If you believe that your child 
would be excited to join us on this adventure, we kindly ask you to express your interest by filling in the slip attached 
to this letter and returning it to school by Friday 20th June 2025. This will help us plan accordingly and ensure that we 
can provide an amazing experience for all. 
 
Thank you for considering this fantastic opportunity! We are genuinely excited about the potential for your child to take 
part in such a memorable journey. Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not 
hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Abela, Miss Conway, Miss Hogben 
Year 5 Class Teachers 
 
 
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 

Year 5 Residential Trip 2026 Interest Letter – Reply Slip 
 
 

Child’s Name: …………………………………………………   Class: ………………………………… 
 

 
My child would be interested in attending the residential trip in 2026 and I am prepared to pay the cost of this 
trip. 
 
My child would not be interested in attending the residential trip in 2026. 

 
 
Signed: ……………………………………. Parent /Carer          Date: …………………………............. 

mailto:admin@leagraveprimary.co.uk

